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2024 Thank You & End of Year Giving!

Happy Holidays from OIUF! Wishing everyone a joyous and safe
holiday season! As we reflect back on 2024, we want to say

thank you to everyone who supported OIUF in the last year and
helped us fulfill our mission! Thank to to all the patients,

caregivers, physicians, fellows, conference speakers, board
members, donors, and sponsors who made 2024 so memorable

and impactful!

https://youtu.be/otFr6vHMh_E
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=30d532d8-0513-466e-beb9-0571d6b2bafd


We look forward to 2025, another year full of making a visible
difference in the field of ocular inflammatory disease!

The mission of OIUF is to advance the research in ocular
inflammatory disease, erase the deficit of properly trained ocular

immunologists and provide emotional support to patients and
caregivers of ocular inflammatory disease.

Click below to read about different ways to fulfil your End of Year
donation goals with OIUF!

Ways to Give!

2024 Support Group Recordings!

This year, OIUF hosted 11 monthly virtual support groups for
patients with Ocular Inflammatory diseases! To continue our

mission of providing support, we have made a select few guest
presentations from past support groups available online!

"Accessibility with Apple Products"
"Navigating Life with Low Vision"

"Virtual Webinar for Newly Diagnosed Patients with Uveitis"

https://uveitis.org/giving/donate/


(Sponsored by CLARITY Study)

Access Recordings!

First Support Group of 2025!

Join us for the first virtual support group of 2025! This discussion-
based meeting will allow for a Q&A session with a currently

practicing Ocular Immunologist on the topic of ocular
inflammatory diseases.

"Ask an Ocular Immunologist"
January 7th, 2025 @ 7:00 PM EST

Led By:
Frances Foster, MS, NP
OIUF Support Group Chair/Facilitator
Dr. Pooja Bhatt, MD
Former OIUF Fellow and Ocular Immunologist

Register Here!

 

Share the Love with OIUF!

OIUF has been participating in the Subaru Share the Love event
since 2015 which allows proceeds of Subaru car sales from

during this event to be donated to a charity of choice.

https://uveitis.org/video/
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZwpcu-uqDgjG9TvbuQ81a0eWI9gv5aI4cHk


OIUF has been a chosen charity for Quirk Works Subaru in
Quincy, Massachusetts! These funds allow us to support our

fellowship program which helps to erase the deficit of properly
trained ocular immunology specialist.

The Subaru Share the Love Event runs now through January 3rd,
2025. A small portion of all eligible purchases of a Subaru vehicle
from the Quirk Works dealership made during this time will go to

OIUF!

 



   
Help us fulfill our mission  of

providing education and
support for patients,

caregivers and physicians
of Ocular Inflammatory

Disease (OID)

DONATE

 
 

For more information,
visit Uveitis.Org

Keep in Touch!
                

 

Thank you to our Year-Round Sponsors!
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